
Missionary Newsletters –  

You can receive all our missionary newsletters in your email. The office compiles them and sends them out every 
Wednesday along with a copy of this prayer sheet. Contact the office to be added to this email list. Thank you 
for supporting missions through prayer and generous giving. 

Prayer Requests – March 13, 2024 

• Dena Cuperus is declining mentally. Her son Evan asks for prayer for her and 
for the family.  

• Donna Blackall will have a cardioversion tomorrow at 8:00 AM 

• Gaylene Ras – recovering from back surgery  / progressing well 

• Gordon Brinks – recovering from a fall 

• Ken Brink recovery from pneumonia & fractured neck vertebrae at Green 
Acres in Allendale, Room #112. They hope he returns home in several weeks. 

• Kim Johnson has a sprained wrist, broken thumb and possibly torn tendons.  
She saw the orthopedic doctor yesterday, who is ordering an MRI to 
determine if she needs surgery. 

• Lois Richardson’s sister, Lucille, is on hospice care 

• Mel Bosworth is recovering from back surgery and a fall 

• Nick Hunderman had a heart cath last week / we have not received an 
update, and are having difficulty reaching Hundermans. 

• Pastor Mark has received a melanoma diagnosis following a biopsy last week. 
He has an oncology appointment Friday at 11:00. Lymph nodes will be tested 
and a treatment plan prescribed.  If cancer has moved into lymph nodes, 
treatment will most likely be immunotherapy.   

• Sue Watters' oncologist appointment showed her cancer has grown in spite 
of chemo. She has decided to stop treatment. Pray for healing if the Lord 
wills and for the family in the days ahead.   

 

The most recent  
prayer requests  

can be heard 24/7  
at 616-752-8050 

 



 

This Week’s Featured Missionary –Narwolds 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Prayer Requests: 
Balancing Ministry 
Homeschooling 
Spiritual Growth 

Parenting Wisdom 
 


